August 1, 1977

Mrs. Frances O'iHanian
155 Beach 118th Street
Rockaway Park, New York 11694
Dear Mrs. O'Hanian:

Please find enclosed Receipt Numbers 27184, 27206
and 27207 in the amount of $195.00 for in lieu of flowers
for the late Mr. Charles O'Hanian.

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Director

BEnclosure
mc



